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UPDATE: Road construction to cause closures 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, MAY 24, 2017:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — Altgelt Lane will reopen earlier than expected, as crews expect to finish 
repaving the road Wednesday. As a result, the schedule for repaving Wald Road has also been 
moved up. 
 
Wald Road will be closed Thursday, Friday, Tuesday and Wednesday. It will be open for travel 
during the Memorial Day weekend. 
 
ORIGINAL PRESS RELEASE, MAY 18, 2017: 
 
Repaving work will force the closure of two roads just outside the New Braunfels city limits, 
beginning Monday, May 22. 
 
Altgelt Lane from the city limits to Wald Road will be closed from May 22-26, and Wald Road from 
Altgelt to the Brauntex quarry will be closed May 30-June 3. 
 
The roads will be closed so Fischer Construction Co. can repave them as part of its contract with 
the Comal County Road Department.  
 
“We encourage residents who use these roads to make plans for alternate routes while paving ,” said 
Robert Boyd, Comal County assistant engineer. 
 
The next phase of the project will be Solms Road from Wald Road to the city limits, with a lane of 
traffic remaining open while work is underway. 
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